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All fall sports are getting into the middle of their seasons, and our athletes are all competing at a high 
level.  Both volleyball and football are into district play, and have scored major wins.  Cross country 
continues to do well at all their meets, and are getting ready for the district meet that will be hosted here 
in Brackettville.  It is a busy time of year, and our athletes are continuing to work hard both on and off the 
field.   
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